
           

          

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

06/02/2024 – Internet Safety Day 

08/02/2024 – Chinese New Year 

Dinner Day (Please book via 

ParentPay by 02/02/2024) 

09/02/2024 – 19/02/2024 – Half 

Term (School closes 3.15pm 

09/02/2024 and reopens 8.35am 

19/02/2024) 

18/03/2024 – 4AG Parents 

Evening 

21/03/2024 – Whole School 

Parents Evening 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 26TH JANUARY 2024 

ATHLETICS 

We are absolutely thrilled to announce that our Athletics Team 

won the Athletics Plate Final! We are so, so proud! 

 

Stanley - 116 points 

Moor Park - 78 points 

Thames - 72 points 

BRIAN HOUSE FUNDRAISING 

 

We had a visit from Lucy (Brian House) this week with a cheque 

to say thank you for the fundraising we did with the Elf Run! We 

were delighted to be involved and thank everyone for their 

donations. 

GOLD ASSEMBLY 

It was lovely to see so many parents/carers today for the junior 

children who have achieved their Gold Award for house points. 

We are very proud of them all. 

Please continue reading... 

http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647


PARENTS EVENING 

Parents Evening will be held on Thursday 21st March 2024. If your child is in 4AG – Parents Evening 

will be on Monday 18th March.  

Self-schedule appointment booking will, once again, be done on the Arbor Parent Portal app. 

We will let you know when you are able to book. 

 

MEASLES/MMR NOTICE FROM PUBLIC HEALTH 

We have received this letter from Public Health regarding measles/MMR. Please take the time to 

read it carefully. 

 

TAEKWONDO SUCCESS 

Amazing success for Stanley students! The following students took part in the coloured belt grading 

and passed: 

 

Kaitlyn - Yellow tag & Otis - Red tag 

The Thursday after-school Taekwondo class is a fantastic way to learn the amazing art of 

taekwondo in a fun class building confidence, improve fitness and concentration.  

There are a couple of places available, and if you would like more information please get in touch 

with GM Lee/Master Laura 07779 275207 – or visit Northern Taekwondo. 

 

SCHOOL HOME SUPPORT 

Please click here for the details of our Family Support Practitioner, Michelle Done. 

Michelle will be based in Stanley every Thursday & Friday and also alternate Wednesdays. Michelle 

will be available on the school playground during morning drop off and afternoon collections, 

please feel free to say hello or ask Michelle for further information. 

 

Please continue reading... 

https://spaces.schoolspider.co.uk/uploads/735/work/23600396_work_file.pdf
https://northerntaekwondo.co.uk/
https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/page/school-home-support/143724


CHINESE NEW YEAR DINNER 

 

On Thursday 8th February, it will be Chinese New Year Dinner. If your child normally has a packed 

lunch and would like a dinner, please book this via Parent Pay. Please ensure all bookings are 

made by 2nd February. 

 

ROAD SAFETY ANNOUNCEMENT 

We have been informed by Blackpool Council that resurfacing works are scheduled to take place 

in the coming weeks, including on Paddock Drive and Dovedale Avenue from Tuesday 6th 

February until Monday 12th February. Of course, that includes some term-time days so please be 

extra careful at drop off/pick up. 

There are then further works to surrounding roads which are due to be completed before we return 

after half term but, in the event that they are still underway when we return, we urge that you 

please take care when bringing/collecting your child. 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to 

provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of 

domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will 

inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to 

date relevant information about the child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 


